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NEWS RELEASE 

Date: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 

Contact: Jenna Rousseau, Attorney for the PFC, at jrousseau@law-rll.com or 844.833.0828. 

Make Your Voice Heard: 

Madison Police and Fire Commission Seeks Public Input on Fire Chief Hiring, 

Releases Finalist Interviews 

Madison - The Board of Police and Fire Commissioners (PFC) of the City of Madison, Wisconsin 
interviewed four finalists for the position of Fire Chief on March 8. A portion of the interview 
process included 15-minute recorded sessions with each candidate. The recordings are 
available for viewing by the public with Spanish, Hmong, and ALS interpretation options on the 
PFC website: www.cityofmadison.com/PFC.  

Public input is welcome at the PFC meeting on March 14 at 5:30pm or via email to 
pfc@cityofmadison.com. The meeting on March 14 at 5:30pm will be the final opportunity to 
speak to the PFC before it makes a decision. Registration is open on the City of Madison 
website at https://www.cityofmadison.com/city-hall/committees/meeting-
schedule/register?meeting-id=54746. Public comment is item #1. All registrants will have three 
minutes to speak at the start of the meeting. 
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